
 

 

Papakura High School Panui 
Term 3 – Week 5 2017 

Enrolments open for 2018 
Visit our website www.papakurahigh.school.nz 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Kia 
orana, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Namaste! 

 

Term 3 is now underway with a very strong focus 
on the progress senior  students need to make in 
their NCEA academic achievement.  Many  

students will be gaining credits through their  

performances in the school's annual showcase at 
the Hawkins theatre. 

 
Later in the term from 4-8 September our sports 
teams will be participating in the Winter Sports 
Tournament, and once again, our school will be 
the host school for the national Rugby League 
tournament, with teams arriving for this event 
from all over the country. It is a proud mo-
ment  for our school to welcome the hundreds of 
visitors to this event. 

 

Lost for 22 years, this taonga (trophy) was  

returned to us the day after our inaugural school 
haka competition by a whanau member of a past 
pupil; we are hugely appreciative of this.  After 
discussion with our Kaumatua, Allen Kukutai and 
staff it was decided that this taonga would in  

future be dedicated to acknowledge our Whanau 
Haka winner. 

 

Thank you once again to the whanau who  

returned this to us  

 

 

  John Rohs 

  Principal 

In this issue read about our new online booking  
system for Parent Conferences  
 

Thursday 31 August 2017 2.30pm—7pm 
 
Booking is easy and can be made by logging  onto 
the Parent Portal on our website and following the 
instructions.  


